
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger, Chair              The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 Capitol Building   1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515                                Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

March 31, 2023  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Airport Station Area Pedestrian Improvement Project in fiscal 

year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of SeaTac located at 4800 

South 188th Street, SeaTac WA 98188.  

 

The funding would be used by the City of SeaTac to construction of pedestrian and several 

multimodal improvements along 6,900 lineal ft (1.3 miles) of sidewalk and bicycle facilities. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will construct safer pedestrian and 

multi modal access to important regional and local services including: Light Rail and Bus transit 

services, the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, planned urban green space, the SeaTac City 

Center, Bow Lake Elementary School, Chinook Middle School. and Tyee High School. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b). 

 

I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  

 


